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I oppose this legislation. This legislation violates the state and federal constitution. 

Oregon is last in the nation when it comes to public safety. This state also has the 

highest number of sex offenders. As a woman who often runs and hikes in remote 

areas alone this issue is extremely important to me. The citizens of this state need to 

have the right to defend themselves against criminals who may wish to harm them. 

Oregon already requires a background check upon purchase of a firearm. A permit 

system is unnecessary and costly bureaucracy. Reducing the capacity of magazines 

is a reduction in the ability for an individual to protect themselves. 


